
   

SSM 52008   2023 Bronco/Corsair/F-150/F-Super Duty - Diagnostic Trouble
Code (DTC) P1674 In The Gateway Module (GWM) After An Over The Air (OTA)
Update

Some 2023 Bronco/Corsair/F-150/F-Super Duty vehicles may exhibit a DTC P1674 in the GWM after an OTA
update. This OTA update is delivered in two downloads. If the GWM is tested between OTAs, this code will be
present. This DTC does not affect vehicle durability and no additional diagnosis or service is required for this
condition at this time. Inform customers that they can continue to drive the vehicle. The software update that
addresses the symptom will be sent via Ford Power-Up software updates delivered over-the-air (OTA) to
connected vehicles that have automatic updates enabled through the center display screen.
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